
Spartan Spinners—May 15, 2024--NOW--Notes on Wednesday 

 
Greetings Spartan Spinners and Students.  
 
IMPORTANT NEWS:  I have a lot of changes to communicate to you.  Please read this 
message in its entirety and if you know of anyone other than our club members that 
might be interested in this weekly news, please feel free to forward to them.   
 
1.  All classes have now been CANCELED until further notice.  Students, this is due 
to not having a caller to complete the classes.  Tentatively, classes will begin again in 
the Fall and we hope that you will plan to join up with us again.  We have enjoyed 
dancing with you and we hope that you have made some new friends in learning the art 
of square dancing.   
 
2.  Our next dance is this Saturday, May 18, 7:30 pm.  Herb Franklin will be our 
guest caller.  Dean Kinion has agreed to que the round dancing, which will start at 
7 pm.  The dance will be held at Holy Communion Lutheran Church as usual and this is 
our ice cream social dance.  Please bring your favorite ice cream and/or 
topping.  Norma and Ben Grizzard are in charge of setup. If you can, please arrive by 
6:30 pm to help with setup.  Students, you are welcome to attend and there is no charge 
to you.  
 
3. Danny Thomas will be our guest caller at our dance on Saturday, June 1, 7 pm.  
More information will be coming in the next couple of weeks.  
 
Future events -- please put on your calendar now as you won't want to miss these fun 
events.  Students, you are welcome to participate in these events and we hope to see 
you there. 
      Annual Yard Sale, Saturday, June 8, take your donations to WC and Georgia 
Bain's house on Friday, June 7.  More details will be forthcoming. 
    Next Business Meeting, Sunday, June 9, 4 pm at the Spartanburg Police Club  
    Annual Club Picnic, Sunday, June 9, 5:30 pm at the Spartanburg Police Club (A 
signup sheet will be at the next two dances for side dishes and desserts--please share 
your favorites!)  
 
Student classes for Peach Blossoms have also been CANCELED until further 
notice.  At this time, their next dance is Friday, May 24 at 7:30 pm.  I will confirm this in 
next week's news if it is planned.  
 
Birthday wishes to Loretta Geisler on May 18 and Dennis McCloud on May 21! 
 
I know this was a lot of NEW information and we thank you for your patience and 
understanding.  Please continue to keep Tom and Nancy Pustinger in your prayers.  We 
hope to see both of them back with us soon! 
 
See you all soon in the square! 
 
Pamela K. Hall, CAP-OM 
Secretary 
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club 


